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If you have a job, but have to stay home and can’t go to work, 

or are taking care of someone who has to stay home, and you 

have no other income because of Covid - 19, then here are 

some ways that the Alberta Government can help. 

 

You can pay your electric and natural gas bills up to three 

months later. 

 

If you have to stay home for 14 days, and can’t go to work, you 

will not lose your job. 

 

You can apply for Employment Insurance Benefits if you qualify. 
 

If you have any questions or need help, please call Susie Peters at 403-

593-0618; Margarita Sawatzky at 403-394-8983; or Dan Doerksen at 

403-715-4549. 
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